
March 9, 2016

Dear Governor Haley,

Iam writing to express my interest in becoming a Magistrate in Union County. Iunderstand
Jeff Bailey has resigned the position effective immediately.

Iam a lifelong resident of Union County with strong family ties to the community. Iam a
graduate of Union County High School. Iearned my undergraduate degree from Limestone
College, my Master's degree and Education Specialist degree in administration from Converse
College. Over my 25 year career, I have been a teacher, assistant principal, principal and most
recently the Director of the Union County Career and Technology Center. Iam a former State
Constable and worked as an upstate oversight educational administrator for the SC Department
of Corrections.

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Ithas always been my desire to serve the people of this county. As Iam coming to the end of
my career in education, Iwould like to continue my service as Magistrate of this fine county.

Please keep me in mind when the opportunity becomes available. Iwould appreciate the
opportunity to discuss this with you at your convenience.

Sincerely,

134 Chapel Road.

Union, South Carolina 29379

(864) 426- 3916


